
  
  

  

Christine Darrah    

Clerk to the Committee for Justice    

Room 242    

Parliament Buildings  Our Ref: 18/05/20/015  

Belfast                        

BT4 3XX  February 22 2020  

  

  

  

Dear Christine  

  

Protection from Stalking Bill   

  

Thank you for your letter of 19th February 2021 welcoming comments from 

the Committee for Justice on the Protection from Stalking Bill.  

  

I do not propose to make a written submission but would be happy to assist 

the Committee, if possible, should they have any specific questions.    

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

Brenda King  

Attorney General for Northern Ireland  
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